
To: Representative Herkes, Chair Committee on Consumer
Protection & Commerce
Hearing: Thu 01/29/2009
Time: 2:00 pm
Place: Conference Room 325 LATE TESTIMONY
Electronic Testimony

Twenty-Fifth Legislature, State of Hawaii

RE: Testimony in Support of H.B. 270
Relating to the Motor Vehicle Industry Licensing Act: Allows

motor vehicle dealers of used vehicles to have in their
possession reasonable indicia of ownership or right of

possession, as an alternative to a legal ownership certificate,
when selling the used vehicle.

Mr. Chairman and honorable committee members, my name is
William Schmidtke, President of the Hawaii Independent Auto
Dealers Association, a Hawaii non-profit trade organization. I
and my members are in support of H.B. 270.

I attended every meeting of the Motor Vehicle Industry
Licensing Board in 2007-2008 where "proof of possession" was
discussed and am full support of this minor change to HRS 437
which will clean-up the current statue and allow for ease of
commerce in our state.

Thank you for the opportunity to testify

Sincerely,

William L. Schmidtke
President, Hawaii Independent Auto Dealers Association
2027 Republican Street
Honolulu, HI 96819
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